ARGUMENT FOR
Your Sedona-Oak Creek Unified School District Governing Board is committed to providing

Sedona’s youth with the best public educational opportunities available. To continue, we need

the ongoing support of the community.

Renewing the District override allows for lasting enhancement of Sedona’s K-12 education
programs. This override supports:

e Attract and retain high-quality teachers and staff
e All-day kindergarten

® Preserve smaller class sizes

e Art, music, and physical education programs

e Technology enhancements

Without this override, these initiatives could be cut.

The total budget override amount is estimated to be $849,213 and would be funded by an

estimated $0.12 tax rate, which is approximately equal to the current tax rate levied for the
existing override. This is an extension of the District’s current override, your tax bill should

remain constant.

Continued override support ensures your tax dollars remain in Sedona and the district
community benefiting our students.

“No other investment yields as great a return as the investment in education. An educated

workforce is the foundation of every community and the future of every economy.” Brad Henry

Please join us in voting “Yes” for the 15% Maintenance and Operation Budget Override and
support our students in their quest for knowledge.
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